
Invitation to Speak at the NGO Human 

Rights Symposium 

Dear [Speaker's Name], 

On behalf of [Your NGO's Name], we are pleased to invite you to be a keynote speaker at our 

upcoming Human Rights Symposium, scheduled for [Date] at [Venue/Location]. The theme of 

this year's symposium is "[Theme of the Symposium]," focusing on [brief description of the 

topic]. 

As a distinguished advocate for human rights and a leader in your field, we believe your insights 

and experiences would greatly contribute to the discussions and drive impactful change. 

The event will bring together a diverse group of professionals, activists, and scholars dedicated 

to advancing human rights. We anticipate a productive exchange of ideas and strategies. 

Please let us know your availability for this event by [RSVP Date]. We hope you can join us for 

what promises to be an enriching experience for all involved. 

Thank you for considering our invitation. We look forward to your positive response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your NGO's Name]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[NGO's Website] 


